Tim Quinn- timothy.quinn@dfw.wa.gov
Kurt Unger: kung461@ecy.wa.gov
Craig Partridge: craigpartridge24@msn.com
Greg Stewart: stewartg@evergreen.edu
Richard Bigley: bigleyr@evergreen.edu   
Dear Mr. Quinn, 
 

I am working with the Gail Wootan at the Masters of Environmental Studies department to develop a program that will support the partnership of MES students and faculty with local environmental organizations.    We hope to collaborate with community groups and organizations to provide our students with learning opportunities.  
 

The MES program appreciates the rich courses offered by our adjunct faculty and feel our relationship with you is mutually beneficial.  That said we would like to invite you to consider joining our internship program.  If your department of employment has internships available, our program would connect a skilled MES student to fill the position(s).  If there are not currently internships offered at your department, we are interested in developing one or a few that would  prove valuable to both your organization as well as to our students.
 

If this sounds like a worth-while activity in which you and your organization would like to be involved, please let me know so I may provide you with further information to initiate our new partnership.  Also, please inform us on whether you are able to serve as a liason, if not please provide us with the contact information of the person in charge of such projects.
 

Thank you very much for considering our request.  I look forward to hearing from you.
 

Kind Regards,
Nahal Ghoghaie
 

Intern, Masters of Environmental Studies
The Evergreen State College
Lab 1, Room 3019
2700 Evergreen Parkway NW
Olympia, WA 98505
(360) 867-5940
Ghoghain@evergreen.edu
